
 

Information from the board May 2023 
 

Annual meeting – Wednesday May 24th 6.30 PM  

Now it is once again time for this year's annual association meeting! The meeting takes place on 

Wednesday May 24th at 6.30 pm down at Phil’s Burger. We will stay in the designated room at the far 

end of the restaurant for the sake of privacy. 

We would like you to register at the latest the day before to styrelse@mittgladan.se so that we can 

dimension the number of seats and snacks. 

Other information that is not on the agenda will be processed after the formal conclusion of the 

meeting. Then it will also be possible to ask questions to the board. 

The formal notice has been posted separately in the mailbox. Other documents (including the notice) 

will be available on the website mittgladan.se under the tab "Stämma 2023" no later than 2 weeks 

before the meeting takes place.  

Don't forget to bring identification! 

Warm welcome 

 

 

Garage cleaning – Saturday May 20th – Move your car the day before 

On Saturday, May 20th, a cleaning company will come to clean the entire garage so that we can get 

rid of as much dirt and dust as possible. In order for the cleaning to be successful, it is important that 

you move your car out of the garage no later than the day before - Friday 19 May. 

The work starts early on Saturday morning, so it is important that the car is moved the day before. 

It is fine to move the car back again after 5pm on Saturday. 

Put the date in the calendar now and feel free to set a reminder for the day before. The board would 

prefer not to chase you who forget.  

We hope for good cooperation! 

 

Note! Bicycles are not covered by the move. 

 

Power outage Monday June 12th – 8.30 AM to not later than 10.30 AM (max. 2h) 

On Monday, June 12th, a transformer needs to be replaced in the house, which means that the 

electricity must be temporarily turned off. The transformer replacement takes a maximum of 2 hours 

and the work starts at 8.30 in the morning. 

This means that elevators and garage doors will be shut off as well. 

The board will return with a reminder when the date approaches. 

 

Remember – Change the carbon filter in the kitchen fan 

Does the apartment smell a lot of food when you cook? Then it may be time to replace your carbon 
filter in the kitchen fan. A simple instruction can be found on the website, mittgladan.se under the 
"Documents" tab 
 
If you suspect that it is time for the neighbor to change their filter and that a lot of smell is therefore 
getting out into the corridor, the board can help to send out a reminder. Just let us know! 
 



 

Project patio – Floor 1 

The work on the patio on level 1 is now finally coming to an end. Before the end of the week, 
spotlights will be installed before the project can formally be concluded and the furniture moved back 
to its original location. The board is also working on getting the plants back in order.  

We will let you know as soon as the final inspection is done  
and we are ready for the opening party! 

 
Best regards, The Board 
styrelse@mittgladan.se 


